
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SALE OF COUNTY OWNED PROPERTY 

 

 Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 24.2-129 of the Code of Virginia, that the Board of 

Supervisors of Westmoreland County, Virginia will hold a public hearing on Monday, March 24, 2025 at 

4:00 pm in the public meeting room of the George D. English, Sr. Memorial Building, located at 111 Polk 

Street, Montross, Virginia to receive public comment regarding the sale of County owned property on 

Coles Point Road, Tax Map Numbers 26-81, 26-81A, 26-81C and 26-82.   Written comments should be 

submitted to the County Administrator’s Office, P.O. Box 1000, Montross, VA, via fax at 804-493-0134 

or via email. 

 Individuals with a disability, as defined in the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (AD), 

desiring to attend this public hearing should contact the County Administrator’s office prior to the 

meeting so as to ensure appropriate accommodations are provided. 

 

By Order of the Westmoreland County Board of Supervisors 

Jim Taylor, County Administrator 


